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Home Learning: This week the children have received home learning involving fractions  
and using our ‘or’ spelling sound with the codes: ‘au’ and ‘ore’. There are also some 
comprehension questions to develop their VIPER skills. We want Home Learning to be a 
positive experience. So, if it’s more appropriate to discuss the questions with your child, and 
you write what they say then please do. With regards to spellings, they can just write the 
word. 

 
Class Assembly and PE: Please could we ask children to come into school on Wednesday 
20th March in their school uniform as it will be our showcase assembly at 3pm! There will 
be a few children who will be showcasing P.E skills so we will ask their families individually 
to dress in P.E kits. All are welcome to the assembly. We will be showing our families what 
we have learnt and testing your listening skills with a Kahoot quiz throughout! You can 
access the quiz on your phone at the start of the assembly. The assembly will finish by 
3.30pm and you will collect your child from the usual doors. 

 

Assessment Week: Next week is our termly assessment week where your child will 
complete papers on Maths, Reading, Grammar and Spelling. No preparation is necessary 
apart from the usual home learning and reading. 
 

An Easter message:  

Hello Robin Hood!! 

As we are in the lead up to Easter, I would like to share a very eggciting 

art competition with you all! We are looking for eggsquisite eggs to enter our 

Robin Hood Eggcellent Egg Decorating Competition. We want you to be as 

creative as possible and transform a normal, ordinary egg into a show 

stopping Eggstravaganza! You have until Wednesday 27th of March to bring in 

your creations. The lucky winners will be announced on Thursday 28tt of March 

and they will receive an Easter egg prize. Good luck! 

 
 

We can't wait to see your entries,  

Miss Parker and Mrs Chin 
 

 
 


